
 

 

 

Dr. Simpson, Dr. Eastman and the whole Wiesbaden dental team welcome you to 
our practice. Thank you for choosing our team to provide you and your family 
with your dental care. 

We appreciate the trust you have placed in us, and we will strive to provide the 
highest quality dental care possible. Our entire team at Wiesbaden dentistry is 
committed to helping you achieve your optimum oral health. Whether we’re 
talking about General dentistry, cosmetic dentistry, oral surgery, root canals, 
periodontal treatments (deep cleanings), and whitening services, we believe it’s 
very important to make sure you understand your treatment options on your 
way to a healthier, happier smile. 

Before you schedule your first appointment with us, please visit our “new patient 
portal” on our website and complete the “new patient forms”. This will ensure a 
smoother visit at our office as well as give our Dentist the time to discuss your 
dental goals and answer any questions or concerns that you may have. We look 
forward to meeting you. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Sean Simpson and Wiesbaden Dental Care Team 

Dr. Klaus Eastman and Ramstein Dental Care Team 


